
To Whom it may concern: 
 

I am writing to you that, due to being in Europe and thus in a different time 
zone, I will not be able to attend  the January 27th meeting ofTown Council 

virtually, let alone in person. 
 

I do, however, strongly support  the motion put forward by councillors 
Haslett-Theall and Gittings, to call for Oakville Council to unanimously and 

unequivocally endorse Oakville Planning Staff's position that Infrastructure 
Ontario's proposed Oakville Transit Oriented Community would be ruinous, 

not only to the long-range plan for Midtown, but ruinous to the Province's 
plan to build more homes faster and on top of that ruinous to the quality-of-

life throughout Oakville. 
 

With kind regards, 

Thea Kruyne 
 


